
Final Report 
 
Everything has been completed, except we are still working with the data for the biological 
monitoring section, which is taking a little longer as our apiculture specialist/ consultant 
resides in Bogor, Java. 
 
We are happy to report in brief that this honey season has been a success: 
 

 4 more villages were trained in harvest and post-harvest technique improvement; 

 Riak Bumi directly facilitated the marketing of 1.5 tons of honey from 4 villages, giving 
them 2-3 times the local price; 

 Final workshop was held in May with about half of the villages in the reserve and the 
results were received with enthusiasm from other honey harvesting villages who are 
eager to participate in future training; 

 Documentation of honey production, vegetation and bee population has been started. 
 


